
 

  

 

Monday, July 24, 2023 
 
Temporary walkway closure from Hollybush Drive to The Sports Village 
 

The existing walkway from Hollybush Drive to The Sports Village (2600 Rutherford Rd.) will be 

temporarily closed from Monday, July 24 to Friday, August 4, 2023, to complete asphalt paving. 

This work is being carried out by the City of Vaughan-retained contractor, Springside Paving Ltd., under 

the direction of the City’s Facility Management Department. 

Contact:  

Facility Management department 
905-832-8560 ext. 8955 
facility.management@vaughan.ca 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 

dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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